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‘Work’ of the Week, Year 4 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Matters! 
This week’s attendance 
(last week’s in brackets) 

  

Number of 
days missed  

Number of  
lates 

Rec: 93.03% (91.11%) 10 
 

0 

Y1:  98.66% (95.86%) 2 1 

Y2:  95.33% (98.15%) 7 2 

Y3:  90.33% (90.00%) 14½ 2 

Y4:  92.07% (90.34%) 11½ 0 

Y5:  94.29% (96.43%) 8 4 

Y6:  98.08% (97.44%) 2½ 3 

ATTENDANCE – 94.49% 
A slight improvement this week – keep up the 

good work! 

PUNCTUALITY – 12 lates 
Please try to be on time every day – we are nearly 

there!! 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS - Year 1
Fantastic, Yr1.  Mr Rose must be very proud of you.  

Say thank you to your mums and dads for getting you to 
school on time every day 

 Stars of the Week  
Rec: Catherine Onodyova Ishmael Clarke 

Y1:  Daphnee Stanisz  Dan Vo 

Y2: Sandra Konarzewska Katy Nguyen   

Y3: Shea Fleming   Ketrin Joniova 

Y4:  Alesha Ebanks   Jai Aulak 

Y5: Credo Mutombo  Karina Watracz 

Y6: Kareena Sunder  Denis Spitalik 

                         Fact of the Week 
Reception Which animal group are you in? 
Year 1 Plants need soil, water, air and sunlight to grow 
Year 2 Subtraction is the inverse of addition 
Year 3 We use RUCSAC to help solve problems 
Year 4 1 kilkometre = 1000 metres.. 
Year 5 Oberon is the king of the fairies in a ‘Midsummer Night’s 

Dream’ 
Year 6 Addition is the inverse of subtraction 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
• ATTENDANCE: We shall soon be launching the ‘Spotlight on Attendance’ project.  Information will be shared on how we 

will be chasing up non-attenders in future.  Meanwhile, please ensure that your child is here every day and that you do 
not book holidays during term-time.  Thank you. 

• Children should be collected ON TIME and by the notified adult.  Please let us know if there are any changes to the 
named person due to collect your child. 

 

The children in 
Year 4 listened to 
the story of 
Abraham and then 
were asked to 
write it out in 
their own words 
and using 
illustrations.  This 
is Michail’s version 
of the story, with 
some excellent 



   
 
 
 
         

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Class Information 
Rec: Please remember to bring PE kit into school 
Year 1:  Thank you for your generous donations to the MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Year 2: Thank you so much for supporting us with our MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Year 3: .Please remember to send in snacks that DO NOT contain nuts or chocolate.  Thank you. 

Year 4: Please remember to leave earrings and other jewellery at home on PE days (Mon, Wed, Thurs) 

Year 5: Alton Castle replies and medical forms should be returned as soon as possible.  Boxes of tissues would also be 
appreciated for the classroom. 
Year 6: Please bring in a box of tissues if possible as we have run out in the classroom.  Many thanks 

Shared Lunch 

 
Congratulations to Grace, Kevin, Danyana, Peter P, 
Ketrin, Nicolas, Rihanna, Michail, Simranpreet, 
Bartosz, Mai Chi and Denis who all shared lunch 
with Miss McGrath.  Children are selected for 
showing acts of kindness, hard work, enthusiasm 
and sensible behaviour throughout the week. 

SCHOOL NOTICES  
• MacMillan Coffee Morning today was great fun and helped us to raise over £212 for this important charity. 
• Let’s Get Fizzical Club starts on Monday 29 September for those who have returned their permission form.  
• Our School Nurse, Miss McKenzie, will be based in school every Wednesday afternoon from 24/09/14. Should 

you wish todiscuss any health matters concerning your child/ren you can make an appointment to see her or call in 
after school any Wednesday. 

• The date for Confirmation for Y6 pupils is Thursday 26 March, 2015.  Komunia w Wielki Czwartek 26 marca 2015  
• Monday 29/09/14 - Photographer in school, please check the letter for details. 
• 03/10/14 pm – Y5 Shakespeare workshop @ Old Rep Theatre 
• 13 & 15 October – Parents’ Evenings – letters to be circulated on Monday.  Please return your slips as quickly as 

possible. 
• Our new stock of reading bags should be here soon.  They will cost £5 and can be purchased by sending in the 

correct amount in a named envelope, or buying them directly from the school office. 
• We are collecting the gardening vouchers from Morrisons.  Make sure you ask for them at the checkout as they 

sometimes forget to ask you if you want them! 

URGENT 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS ENTITLEMEMNT 

 

It is very important that those of you who are 
entitled to claim Free School Meals under the existing 
system (because you are in receipt of certain 
benefits) should continue to complete the application 
process as you have always done. Those particular 
applications are used by the government to determine 
how much funding schools receive for what is known as 
Pupil Premium. The funding generated by Pupil 
Premium enables us to give extra support to your child 
in many different ways, including the provision of 
additional members of staff, special projects, 
participation in residential visits, enrichment 
activities and counselling services. The children derive 
great benefit from these opportunities and we depend 
on your support in order to continue to provide the 
best for everyone. 
 

PILNE – PRAWO DO DARMOWYCH POSILKOW 
 

To bardzo wazne aby wszyscy, ktorzy sa uprawnieni do 
darmowych posilkow na podstawie otrzymywanych 
zasilkow, w dalszym ciagu wypelnili aplikacje jak 
dotychczas. Te wlascie wnioski wykorzystywane sa 
przez rzad w momencie przyznawania dotacji dla szkol 
(w tym przypadku nazywany Pupil Premium – tlum. 
Premia uczniowska). Fundusze przyznawane w ten 
sposob pozwalaja nam na wspieranie Waszych dzieci na 
wiele roznych sposobow, m.in. zatrudnienie 
dodatkowych pracownikow, specjalne projekty, doplaty 
do wycieczek z noclegiem, wzbogacanie zajec i uslugi 
doradcze. Dzieci czerpia ogromne kozysci z tych 
mozliwosci, ktore mozemy miec dzieki Waszemu 
wsparciu.  

 PTA News 
 

The PTA AGM will be held at 15.45 on Wednesday 1 
October in the Community Room.  New parent 

members are urgently needed.  Please let us know if 
you are interested in joining the group 

REMINDERS 
1. Please find time to read with your child every night – it is 

so important to develop a shared love of books in order 
to help children develop their skills for learning in all 
subjects. 

 
2. Children in Read/Write/Inc groups should return their 

book and folder every day.  Please could you help us by 
ensuring that the folder is in your child’s bag?  Thank 
you. 

 
3. Congratulations to those children who have completed 

their Wednesday Word challenges – lots more prizes to 
be awarded! 


